Hover Board Policy
Kansas Wesleyan University’s priority is the safety of our students, faculty, staff, guests and facilities. Due to the fire and safety concerns surrounding hover boards (also known as self-balancing scooters), KWU prohibits the use and possession of all hover boards and similar devices on campus property. Violators will be asked to remove the device from the building and campus grounds immediately. Possession of such a device shall not constitute a student conduct violation unless a) the student declines to remove the device or b) the device is inside a residential facility.
[bookmark: _GoBack]
